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& DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
U KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Board of Foreign Service Examinations (BFSE)
requests that all queries related to the Foreign Service
Officer Examinations (FSOE) be conveyed through
bfse.fsoe.inquiry@dfa.gov.ph.

Effective 14 March 2022, the BFSE will no longer
entertain queries received through bfse@dfa.gov.ph.
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